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LETTER DATED 16 NOVEMBER 1993 FROM THE SECRETARY-GENERAL
ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

| am writing with reference to my letter of 4 November regarding my
appointment of a Special Representative for Burundi.

| wish to inform you that Mr. Maxime Zollner is, for reasons of health, not
available to take up this position immediately. Following consultations, | have
therefore decided to appoint Mr. Ahmedou Ould Abdallah, United Nations Special
Coordinator for Africa and Least Developed Countries, as my Special
Representative for Burundi with immediate effect.

| should be grateful if you would bring this matter to the attention of the

members of the Security Council.

(Signed ) Boutros BOUTROS-GHALI

93-64911 (E) 211193



